
Media Advisory 
Date: 18 March 2022 
  
LIMPOPO PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT COMMEMORATES HUMAN RIGHTS 
DAY 2022 
  
Limpopo Provincial Government led by Premier Chupu Stanley Mathabatha will 
virtually commemorate the Human Rights Day 2022. This year’s Human Rights 
Day will be commemorated under theme: “The Year of National Unity and 
Renewal: Protecting and Preserving Our Human Rights Gains”. 
  
Limpopo Province will join the rest of the country on 21 March 2022, in 
remembrance of the Sharpeville massacre which took place on same date in 
1960. This massacre occurred as a result of protests against the Apartheid 
regime in South Africa where black people got killed.  
  
The South African Human Rights Commission (SAHRC) will be represented in 
this event. SAHRC is an institution established to support constitutional 
democracy through promoting and monitoring the attainment of everyone’s 
human rights in South Africa without fear, favour or prejudice. 
  
Details of the event are as follows: 
  
Time: 10h00 
Date: 21 March 2022 
Platforms: Teams 
Facebook: Otp: Limpopo Provincial Government 
Twitter: @OtpLimpopo 
  
End// 
  
Issued by the Limpopo Provincial Government 
  
Enquiries - Ndavhe Ramakuela (Provincial Government Spokesperson) 
082 200 5357 
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za  
  
Willy Mosoma (Spokesperson for the Premier) 
072 102 4920 or 082 416 1347 
MosomaW@premier.limpopo.gov.za 


